
 

7 August 2001 

NOTICE 
 

CORRIGENDA NO. 2 FOR DRAFT DECISION  
DAMPIER TO BUNBURY NATURAL GAS PIPELINE 

The Western Australian Independent Gas Pipelines Access Regulator, Dr Ken 
Michael, issued his Draft Decision on 21 June 2001 on the proposed Access 
Arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP), lodged on 
15 December 1999 by Epic Energy (WA) Transmission Pty Ltd (Epic Energy).  A 
corrigenda notice was issued on 28 June 2001. 

Three further printing revisions have been identified and are listed below.  The 
revisions are typographical only and do not affect any other parts of or workings 
contained in the Draft Decision. 

1. Part B page 119, footnote 122 (under the sub-heading “Submissions”, in sub-
section 5.3.3.6 of the Draft Decision), delete the reference “section 8.15” and 
replace with “section 7.15”. 

2. Part B page 198 (under the sub-heading “Return on Debt”, immediately 
preceding sub-section 5.6.3.4 of the Draft Decision), first paragraph line 2 
delete “6.55” and replace with “7.16”. 

3. Part B page 202 (under the sub-heading “Return on Equity”, immediately 
preceding sub-section 5.6.3.5 of the Draft Decision), fifth paragraph line 2 
delete “12.75” and replace with “13.16”. 

The above revisions were made to the Draft Decision on 7 August 2001.  All copies of 
the Draft Decision issued or downloaded from the OffGAR web site prior to 7 August 
2001 should be amended accordingly. 

An amended copy of the revised Draft Decision, proposed Access Arrangement, 
submissions to date and other information can be obtained from the Office of Gas 
Access Regulation and is also available from the web site at 
http://www.offgar.wa.gov.au/. 

For further information contact: 

Mr Robert Pullella 
Senior Business Analyst 
Office of Gas Access Regulation 
Phone +61 8 9213 1900 
Fax +61 8 9213 1999 
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